
Comment from Crystal Alford 

I support this proposed rule as air bag testing is necessary in order to update CRS. The cost 
translation of updating seems to be minimal to manufacturers, however how will this translate to 
purchasers? Once approved, will older models need to be replaced in a certain time frame? How will 
they be notified and will there be incentives to update to the safer models? 

 


